
From: Dave Goldberg
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Date: Tuesday, September 15, 2009 12:46:02 PM

  Hello Mr. Plunkett,
 
 I requested a copy of the Tier 1 report for the Rolls-Royce Engine Test Facility, be sent to you in the
appropriate e- format yesterday. Thanks for reminding us about the electronic submission requirement!
 Could you please let me know what if anything needs to be done regarding the Notice to Comply letter
issued by Mr. Paresh Khatri of Alameda County on July, 28th 2009 ?
 
  As you requested,  I did claim the site on Geotracker. After having claimed the site, I’m not sure what
should come next? The Notice to Comply referenced  Slic Case # RO0002915 .
 
Dave Goldberg
Facilities Specialist
Rolls Royce Engine Services Oakland
(5100 615-5095 Office
Cell (510) 507-1452 Cell
 

ü Consider the environment - please check if it is necessary before you print this
email
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